
 

 

A CALL TO PRAYER 2 

βurkina Faso, Operation 5 

Target city:  βobo-Dioulasso 

Subdivision: Belleville 

April 24—May 5, 2009 
 

 
 
 

On these dates 
Reverend and 
Mrs. Emmanuel 
Yeo (Anne) and 
possibly Pastor 
Simplice Soro, will 
be traveling back 
to Burkina Faso to visit 

the newly formed body of believers in Belleville, a subdivision of 
Bobo-Dioulasso. Rev. Emmanuel has been in contact with these 
new believers.  
 
Prayer Requests: 
 

 Please pray for their trip there and back. 

 Pray for their families while they are absent. 

 Continue to pray for the new believers to become solid in their faith through the 
study of the Word. 

 Pray that this small group of believers will carry out the mission of Christ to call 
others to believe in Him. 

 
Should you be interested in supporting this new work, send your contribution through Project Mission Africa 

42.30991 designated “Burkina Faso Church plant”. Please send funds to Church of God Ministries, PO Box 

2420, Anderson, IN  46108 and designate on the memo line of the check the project # with Burkina Faso 

beside it. For more information Contact:   Larry & LeAnn Sellers lsellers@cichog.org     or Sherman & Kay Critser    

sandkcritser@cichog.org; Also, contact Candice Power at cpower@chog.org. :  

 

In Him, 

Sherman & Kay Critser 

Regional Coordinator 

mailto:lsellers@cichog.org
mailto:sandkcritser@cichog.org
mailto:cpower@chog.org

